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Congratulations Dr. Sherry Ni!  Her project with Myers and 
Stauffer was renewed for a fourth year, now ending in 
December 2025. The research project allows Dr Ni to 
provide sampling validation for auditing various healthcare 
systems, with a minimum yearly contract amount of 
$12,500, adjustable based on the number of projects she 
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